644 Island Way May 2024

Community Newsletter

SEA LIFE

Stop removing live animals from the
bay that are in shells. The shells are
beautiful but homes to the creatures.
Take only a picture and put the
animal back. That is their home.
The numbers of these crustaceans is
decreasing and they are not plentiful
and must be protected. Removing
them can be cause for a fine if
caught.

BOAT DOCK

The dock is available for the entire
building and should be kept clean
and free of trash. Please do not
leave any plastic bags, trash of items
tied to the dock.

If you are interested in a slip, there
are currently two slips that would be
suitable for boats and one for jet skis
available. Please go online and
download the forms and submit them
if you are interested in renting a slip.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

May 20 at 6 pm - Board Meeting in the conference room

WEBSITES

https://www.myislandestates.net

SMOKERS AND PET
OWNERS

There are cigarette buts littering up
the landscaping outside. Please use
a trash can to dispose of this trash.
We must keep our area clean.

If you have a dog, make sure you
clean up after them. To assist you
there is a dog waste station in the
rock area of the parking lot.

Please be mindful and not litter.




